
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

CAMERA REVIEW COMMITTEE 
888 Washington Blvd. 
Stamford, CT 06901 

 
Minutes for October 1st, 2015 Meeting 

 

ATTENDEES: 
 

Committee Members     City of Stamford Staff    
Randy Skigen, Chair     Kathy Ruther, Public Safety Secretary 
Ted Jankowski  
Ron Thomas       
Paul Waldron       
 

 

 

Meeting came to order at 9:20am, and was presided over by Randy Skigen, Committee Chair. 
 

Approval of Previous Minutes 
 

Motion – Mr. Waldron moved to pass July minutes, seconded by Mr. Thomas. 
 
Call for New Applications  
 

Blue Light Poles – Mr. Jankowski presents and discusses a new application for Blue Light Poles in 
city parks.  Group discussion included pole and call operation, a loudspeaker option, as well as 
possible locations within the parks. 
 
Motion – Mr. Thomas made a motion to accept the application for all 5 parks, seconded by Mr. 
Waldron.  Unanimously approved. 

 
Review of Current Applications 
 

Illegal dumping discussed.  Eversource does not want cameras on their poles.  Mr. Jankowski in 
discussion with Eversource to resolve.  Group discussed that current cameras are a definite 
deterrents. 
 

Discussion 
 

Schedule of Committee meetings discussed. 
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Adjournment  
 
Motion – Mr. Waldron moved to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Thomas.  Meeting adjourned at 9:37am. 
 

Next meeting will be held on November 5th. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Kathy Ruther 


